
AIRD & BERLIS  LLP 
Barristers and Solicitors 

Scott Stoll 
Direct: 416.865.4703 

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com  

June 27, 2013 

BY COURIER, EMAIL AND RESS 

Kirstan Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27t1' Floor, Box 2329 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge") 
Request for Filing Extension 
Board File Number: EB-2012-0451, EB-2012-0433, EB-2013-0074 

We are counsel for Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge"). We write further to the 
letter from counsel for TransCanada PipeLines Limited dated June 26, 2013 requesting that 
TransCanada be permitted to file its evidence on July 5, 2013 and to the letter from counsel 
for Gaz Metro dated June 27, 2013 requesting that all intervenors be permitted to file their 
evidence simultaneously on July 5, 2013. 

Enbridge has no objection to TransCanada's request. Enbridge would suggest that parties 
requiring an extension formally make the request specifying the reasons for such request 
rather than the Board granting a blanket extension to all parties. The Board then can make 
a decision on a case by case basis. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Scott Stoll 

SAS/hm 

cc: 	E. Chin 
All parties 
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